
 
 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 
 

ENERGY FACILITY SITE EVALUATION COUNCIL 
 

PO Box 43172    Olympia, Washington  98504-3172 
 
 
 
 
 
TO:  Derek Sandison, Director, Department of Agriculture 

Umair A. Shah, MD, MPH, Secretary, Department of Health 
Major General Bret D. Daugherty, Military Department 
Roger Millar, Secretary, Department of Transportation 

 
FROM: Sonia Bumpus, EFSEC Manager Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council 
 
DATE:  February 17, 2021 
 
SUBJECT: Energy Facility Site Evaluation Council Member Participation in Siting 

Process 
 
 
This letter is to advise you that on February 8, 2021 Washington State Energy Facility 
Site Evaluation Council (EFSEC) received an application to site a renewable energy 
facility in Benton County. Under RCW 80.50.030(3)(b)(1) your agency may choose to 
participate as an EFSEC member for the proposed Horse Heaven Wind Farm, a Wind, 
solar array and optional battery storage facility. To participate as a member of EFSEC, 
your department should notify EFSEC of its designee no later than March 17, 2021. 
 
To learn more about the project please visit the EFSEC web site at www.efsec.wa.gov or 
you may call me at 360-704-0196. 
 
 

http://www.efsec.wa.gov/

